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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

May 9, 2003

TO:

MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

STATE

AB 1720 (Nunez)

AB 1720 has been scheduled for consideration on the Assembly floor Monday, May 12.  Board Members are strongly encouraged to call Members of the Los Angeles delegation to express concerns on this measure.  Government Relations staff will be attendance at this hearing.  
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